


I join many other Maritimers and people around the world who love our beautiful beaches to ask for a moratorium on all drilling activity in the Gulf of St Lawrence. This is a critical issue that will impact our environment for generations. With a world in crisis I believe we need to solve some problems before we rush ahead to create more disasters for our children. 
Yours, 
Melanie Taylor 
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